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Town of Dalhousie  

Public Skating Covid-19 Directives 

 
 

• Public Skating will be held every Saturday and Sunday from 1 pm until 2 pm. 

• Users will only be allowed to enter the building 10 minutes prior to the scheduled start 
time of public skating.  There will be no early admittance to the facility.  Users are asked to 
leave promptly after skating.  There will be no loitering in the facility. 

•  A maximum of 40 users will be permitted, and will be subject to first come first served 
basis. 

• All users will be required to check in and provide contact information for contact tracing 
purposes.  

• There will be designated areas for putting skates on, please respect social distancing.  

• Community facemasks are mandatory when entering and exiting the facility, travelling to 

and from lobby area.  Only exception is while skaters are on the ice surface 

• Parents or guardians of children must be seated in designated areas. 
 
 

The Town of Dalhousie reserves the right to cancel Public Skating in case of 
Covid-19 

 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration as we work towards a safe return to play 
for all parties. 

 

Note: As the COVID-19 pandemic and applicable Public Health guidance is constantly evolving, 
this document and the requirements outlined within may be amended at the discretion of Town of 
Dalhousie/Inch Arran Arena.  Amended versions will be circulated to user groups as soon as they 
become available. 
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